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The American Action Forum (@AAF) released an analysis of the Congressional Budget Office’s (CBO) 
projection of insurance coverage under the American Health Care Act (AHCA). The analysis observes that 
CBO’s own review of its projections concluded they overestimated the exchange population by 7 million in 
2018 and by 5 million in 2026. As a result, the study finds the loss-in-coverage estimates for AHCA’s 
individual market are likely inappropriately high.

Click here to read the research.
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